
April 10, 2025 

The Honorable Joseph McNamara 
Chair, House Education Committee 
Rhode Island State House  
Providence, Rhode Island 02903  

Re: House bill 5961 

Dear Chair McNamara, First Vice Chair Noret, Second Vice Chair Kislak, and Distinguished Committee 
Members,  

Rhode Island Housing and Mortgage Finance Corporation (“RIHousing”) had concerns with language 
included in House Bill 5961 that involved the financing of housing. We understand that the legislation will be 
amended to remove that language. RIHousing appreciates RIHEBC’s willingness to work with us and have no 
concerns with the bill with that amendment.   

Sincerely, 

Carol Ventura  
Executive Director 


